
Dear Chair Weisz and members of the House Human Services Committee,

My testimony is in opposition to House Bill 1474. I ask that you give this bill a Do Not Pass.

All individuals deserve the basic modicum of respect and legal standing afforded by accurate vital 
statistics. This bill creates innumerable problems and helps no one.  

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Christopher Brown


